[image: image2.png]-

l and

. Disability
Ethics

g Committees



Upper South A Regional Ethics Committee

c/- Ministry of Health

250 Oxford Tce

Christchurch

Phone: (03) 372 3037


Email: uppersoutha_ethicscommittee@moh.govt.nz
7 March 2011
Dr Rebecca Roberts

Dept of Pathology

Christchurch School of Medicine

Private Bag 4345

Christchurch

Dear Dr Roberts

Ethics Ref: CTY/03/01/011

An epidemiological study of patients with Inflammatory Bowel Disease living in Canterbury

Thank you for the progress report for the above study, which was considered by the Chairperson of the Upper South A Regional Ethics Committee.

Ethical approval is confirmed for a further 12 months from the report due date. We look forward to receiving another report from you in February 2012.

Yours sincerely
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Alieke Dierckx

Administrator

Upper South A Ethics Committee 

Uppersoutha_ethicscommittee@moh.govt.nz 
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